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Posted and Mailed 11/12/2021 
 

JOINT PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

November 22, 2021 

The Gorham Planning Board will hold a joint meeting with the Town of Buxton Planning Board on Monday, November 

22, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the Buxton Municipal Center, located at 185 Portland Road, Buxton, Maine. The Planning 

Boards will discuss the following item: 

 

Subdivision Amendment – Matthew Cook – Deering Drive – a request for approval to amend lot 3 of the existing 

Stephanie Cook, Deering Drive Subdivision, to create two additional lots. This subdivision is located in both 

Gorham and Buxton. Zoned R, Map 14, Lot 2-4. Applicant is represented by Shawn Frank, P.E., of Sebago 

Technics, Inc.  
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